
TLC for the Gardens 
Saturday, August 8, 9-11am  
 
Remember how great it felt to see the gardens at church off to 
a great start in the spring? We did a super job and it has paid 
off. Now, with just a few more hours of TLC, we can spruce up 
the Peace Garden and brick areas for the August Vespers  
services and fall meetings.  
 
Please join me if you're able, Saturday August 6th, at 9 am. 
Gloves, tools, yes yes yes! Thanks!  
 
 
FMI: sarahcoffinwitte@gmail.com 
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